
 
 
 

Tranby and Hull Golf Club Programme Transport Consent 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
In order to reduce additional costs to parents, pupils will be travelling to and from the Golf Club with the golf 
coach in their personal vehicle.  Could I please request the parents/guardians of all pupils involved to complete 
the slip below and return it as soon as possible. 
 
We do understand that on occasion pupils will get collected directly from the Golf Club at 16:00.  If this is the 
case, this information must be communicated to both myself and the golf coach on the day. 
 
Please return the slip digitally by email to fraser.henderson@tranby.org.uk.  If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr F Henderson 
Head of Boys’ PE and Games 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Golf Programme transportation consent. 
 
Pupil name: ________________________________________ Form: ______________ 
 
I/We* give permission for our child to be transported to and from Hull Golf Club in the coach’s car, we 
understand that this is not a school vehicle. 
 
I/We* are happy for our child to walk home directly from Hull Golf Club at 16:00. 
 
Signed  ________________________________________ Date ______________ 
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